
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Well done to all the children that participated in Cork City Sports held in 
MTU on Thursday, 29th May.  
 
 

SCHOOL TOURS 
Junior classes enjoyed a fun-filled trip to Just 4 Fun at MTU, while senior 
classes had a great day at Smugglers Cove in Rosscarbery.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you all for a wonderful school year. A heartfelt thank you to all the 

pupils of Tirelton NS for a fantastic year. Your hard work, enthusiasm, and 

commitment have made it truly memorable.  A  special word of thanks to 

our parents for your constant support - it is genuinely appreciated. 

Slán to our sixth class pupils as they move on to their next adventure. We 

wish you every success and happiness. 

We look forward to welcoming our new and returning students on 27th 

August. Enjoy a safe and happy summer! 

 

Farwell and Good Luck to  our 6th 
class of 2025! 

Congratulations to the Holy Communion Class of 2025! 



 

Football and hurling coaching continues with Tadg and Billy - thank you 

to Tadg, Billy and to Kilmichael GAA Club for organising this! 

Children from 3rd to 6th 

classes embarked on a 

historical trip to Deshure 

Fort, guided by Anne 

Bradley.  

Congratulations to the Girls Football team that won the Sciath na Scol final! 

 

 

 

Well done to our Hurling 

team on winning their 

Sciath na Scol final! 

 

School re-opening on  Wednesday, 27th August. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

All the children participated in our Sports Day, enjoying a bouncy castle 
and an ice cream van to help cool off.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

There are many more events and lots more photos on our website - 
www.tireltonns.ie and on our Instagram tireltonns 


